
  
                      

                                                                    Date: 08.06.2020  

Dear Parents,     

Greetings from Billabong High International School, Noida!   

It has been more than two months that we are under lockdown and I am certain that we all have become 

better in coping with the pandemic, by becoming more resolute, responsible and adaptive in our actions 

and efforts. We at BHIS also ensured that learning is not disrupted, on the contrary we gradually 

progressed and ensured better standards of lessons delivery.  

The school successfully conducted PTM’s for all grades before closing for Summer break. The parents 

feedback has been extremely encouraging and motivating for the entire BHIS team.  

As we now brace ourselves for the end of lockdown and gradually gravitate towards a new normal, we 

are in receipt of a formal School Resumption Plan from our head office, Mumbai (KKEL) and have created 

an action plan based on the same for our school, BHIS, Noida. We are hoping to receive fresh guidelines 

from the CBSE/State government and local administration on the protocols for resuming school. We also 

look forward to your suggestions and feedback for the same.  

However we plan to resume online classes for grades X & XII from 10th June, 2020 and for grades I to IX 

& XI from 15th June, 2020.  

In the interim period of summer break the school has successfully conducted several online activities for 

primary and middle school learners and have witnessed enthusiastic participation from our learners. The 

school also organized webinars on career counselling – Making Informed Choices, parent orientations 

for grades 9th to 12th and more to come..  

We express our gratitude to all the parents for your kind words of appreciation, encouragement and 

motivation towards the efforts of the teachers and the school.  

Like all crisis, this challenge too shall pass away and will bring out the best in us to brace a way of life 

more safe and secure.  

Looking forward to your continued support and cooperation as always.  

Take care and stay safe!  

  

Regards  

Ms Sharmila Chatterjee  

Principal  


